Foreword to Issue No. 16

April 29, 2011 (E16). This Issue consists of several sections, as follows:

One Letter and four historical papers/overviews authored by distinguished authors invited
on the occasion of the 100th anniversary of the discovery of superconductivity. More
such papers may appear in our future issues. We still accept proposals for this kind of
papers to be submitted in 2011.

Five papers related to superconductivity, which were submitted to the International
Quantum Metrology Conference (QM 2011) to be held May 11th to 13th, 2011
(see A129). Unfortunately, most authors submitted only abstracts.

Eight papers on superconducting magnets and conductors selected from the Proceeding
of the EuroCARD/AccNet mini-workshop on high-energy LHC (Large Hadron
Collider). That workshop was held in October 2010 at Malta.

Early prepublication of one regular technical paper, which we deem of potential
importance for future multichannel SQUID systems.

We attract your attention to our superconductivity centennial feature prominently displayed on
our home page: a rather comprehensive guide to centennial events around the word. This guide
is being continuously updated by additional and new information becoming available.



